From: Angela Topacio-DiDio

To: Historic District Commission (Staff); Jennifer Ross

Cc: Jacqui Au; Nick Soule

Subject: [EXTERNAL] LETTER OF SUPPORT: 4138 Lincoln Street, Detroit 48208; Woodbridge Farm Historic District
Date: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 3:54:08 PM

Angela Topacio-DiDio
4226 Lincoln Street
Detroit, MI 48208

9 March 2021

Dear Historic District Commission Staff.

It is with much pleasure that I write this email in support of the renovation at 4138 Lincoln Street in the Woodbridge
Farm Historic Neighborhood by owners Jacqui Au and Nick Soule.

They have shared all the pertinent renderings, plans, choice of materials, finishes, and your report of
recommendation. We are excited that they have decided to invest in our neighborhood and remain on Lincoln

Street.

Please know and understand that this project has the utmost support by all of us in the Woodbridge Farm
Historic Neighborhood.

If you have any questions please feel that you can contact me via email or my mobile phone as listed below.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kind regards,

Angela Topacio-DiDio

Secretary, Board of Directors

Woodbridge Farm Historic Neighborhood
mobile: (313) 598-6803

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious
when opening attachments or clicking links.
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